
General Committee Meeting Thursday Nov 8th 34. 

 

Present: E Raines in the Chair.  

Messrs H L Boardman, Jas Kershaw, R Bennett, H Ridyard, E S Jones, J Taylor, G Robson, Syd. 

Hall, J H Barratt, W H Andrew and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held October 11th were read and adopted. 

 

Dr R Smith was duly elected a member of the Club by ballot. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - J W Burton & Sons 3/6, J Andrew & 

Co 14/6, Williamson & Ball 2/8/-, Taylor & Fothergill 1/10/- Total £4-16-0. 

 

In regard to the Birthday Supper to be held on November 20th, it was agreed that it should 

be confirmed to members of the Club owing to lack of accommodation, with the exception 

that the Captain may invite one or two friends as his guests. 

 

It was agreed that the catering be as previous supper, and Mr J Taylor kindly offered to 

arrange for talent. 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

 

Mr Robson presented the Financial Statement for nine months ending November 2nd and 

explained same and an estimate was made of the probable income expenditure for the year 

amounting to £1489. The estimated income amounted to £1575 leaving a balance of £86 on 

the right side. The profits on the Bar and Shop as reported by Mr J H Barratt to the end of 

September were as follows: - Bar £186-11-8 Shop £65-18-9 Total £252-10-5. 

 

The report was considered very satisfactory and Mr Robson was thanked for his report. 

 

Mr J Taylor reported that the Social Cmte had arranged for a Dance to be held at the 

Warrington Club; also that it was proposed to have a Christmas Draw subject to the sanction 

of the Committee and this was agreed upon. 

 

It was decided that the Secretary notify the members whose names are down on the list for 

the Supper on November 20th so that same will not be overlooked. 

 

Mr Taylor kindly promised to obtain talent for the entertainment at the Supper. 

 

E Raines  

13/12/34.  


